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BUSINESS OF ANESTHESIA

Learn more about malpractice insurance by visiting AANA.com/Insurance. 

Have a specific insurance question? Email us at insuranceinfo@aana.com  
or call 800-343-1368 to get answers. 

How to Self-Query the NPDB

www.npdb.hrsa.gov

Self-Query

Need a Self-Query?

Start a new order

To the right of 
the screen, click 
“Start or Sign 
into a Self-Query  

Go to the  
National 
Practitioner  
Data Bank

Select “Start a  
new order” 
and supply the 
information 
requested. 

The results of your report may show no matching information was found. If there 
have been reports made on your behalf, full reports will be provided. You can 
choose to receive the results of your request electronically or by mail.
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Order a search of your information for $4 and receive  
both an online response and a sealed letter.




